
SAN ACADEMY TAMBARAM 

CYCLONE MICHAUNG RELIEF EVENT 

18.12.2023 

San Academy Tambaram conducted a cyclone relief campaign to help the staff who faced the wrath 

of the Cyclone Michaung. We received an overwhelming response for this event from the parents.  

All the donations received from the parents and the staff were distributed to the staff members who 

were badly affected by the cyclone, by the students on 18.12.2023. 

 


